
Joslyn Chenevey, Elementary Curriculum Coordinator

August 26th, 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are excited to have multiple teachers in our four Elementary buildings and

Edgewood piloting new curriculum resources in Kindergarten through 5th grade. Teachers

across each grade level are piloting English Language Arts and Math curricula to help our

district make informed decisions about our upcoming curriculum adoptions.

With this in mind, we want to effectively communicate that not every teacher within

a grade level will be using the same curriculum this fall. This could result in families receiving

different curriculum resources and communication from their child’s teacher than in years

past. Please know that all our teachers will consistently implement high-yield instructional

strategies and cover all state standards in their classrooms.

Our curriculum adoption committees plan to select a new ELA and Math curriculum

by December 2024, order materials promptly after, complete teacher training in the Spring

of 2025, and begin implementing the new curriculum. This timeline will ensure that all our

teachers are prepared to teach using the new curriculum resources in the 2025-2026 school

year.

Thank you for your partnership and understanding as our district continues to provide

the best quality instructional materials for our students. If you have questions or would like to

share feedback about a curriculum resource please reach out to your child’s building

principal.

Sincerely,
Mrs. Joslyn Chenevey
Elementary Curriculum Coordinator


